
On this day, January 10, 2004, the following 
leading electronics manufacturers join 
together in partnership with Staples, the 
Product Stewardship Institute, and the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency, to pilot a 
voluntary shared responsibility approach for 
electronics recycling. All electronics collected 

through this pilot will be processed by 
Envirocycle in an environmentally sound 
manner and paid for by participating 
manufacturers and Staples. EPA applauds each 
of these organizations for their commitment 
to testing approaches to building a national 
infrastructure for electronics recycling. 

Plug-In To eCycling 
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